Together we dream it, believe it, achieve it!

Gisburn Road News



DIARY DATES

Thurs 16th July Year 6 Leavers Party - 1pm-3pm on

the MUGA

Mon 20th July School Closes for Summer Break

- Take care and stay safe everyone!

To keep up to date with events in school, please see the links below:-

Website - https://www.gisburnroad.com/

Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/GisburnRoadSchool Newsletter - https://www.gisburnroad.com/newsletters Calendar - https://www.gisburnroad.com/calendar

School Meals - https://www.gisburnroad.com/school-meals

Celebrating* **Achievement**

STARS OF THE WEEK



Ella Nursery

Reception Jake

Year 1 Oliver

Year 2 Noah

LEARNING WARRIORS

Year 3 Rosie



Year 4

Parker

Year 5

Daisy W

Year 6

Oliver D

A MESSAGE FROM MRS WALKER

This week we opened the school more widely. It has been lovely to have children back in the building!! It's just not the same without them. We are still missing the children in other year groups so I have asked all the teachers to prepare a little message for them.

Thank you to the children for sticking to all the rules that have been implemented. Thank you to all you parents for sticking to the new rules and the varying start times etc. You have made our job so much easier. We are working hard to keep everyone as safe as possible.

I have to say all the staff we have at Gisburn Road School are amazing! They have worked throughout Lockdown either in school, on the rota, or at home.

We will be closed over the summer holidays and hopefully we will be able to update you on our plan for September very soon. In the meantime, thank you for all your support throughout this very difficult time.

SCHOOL OPENING TIMES

Reminder – School is open Monday-Thursday for children in Nursery, Reception and Year 6 and Monday-Friday for Key Worker children only.

HOME LEARNING

It has been wonderful to see all the home learning that has been sent in, you've all been working so hard!

Don't forget to check class pages as more home learning is added regularly and remember to email in your completed work to your class teacher.

https://www.gisburnroad.com/

P.E. BAGS

We still have a number of P.E. bags left in school. If you haven't already, please collect your child's P.E. kits from school NO LATER THAN TUESDAY 30TH JUNE. Thank you for your support.

SOCIAL DISTANCING

A big thank you to everyone keeping to the social distancing measures in place on the yard at the start and end of the school day. Everyone is doing fantastic with the new routine! ©

PARENTPAY

Reminder – please ensure you clear any outstanding balances on ParentPay as soon as possible. Thank you as always for your support.

SCHOOL OFFICE

If you need to speak to a member of the school office, please contact 01282812287 or email office@gisburnroad.com as we are still keeping visitors into school to a minimum. Thank you.















